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VERONA - BOLZANO LINE: RAILWAY TRAFFIC IS 
SLOWED DOWN AND WILL UNDERGO CHANGES DUE 
TO A TECHNICAL ISSUE IN VERONA PARONA 
 
Verona, 26 July 2021 
 
On the Verona - Bolzano line the railway traffic is slowed down and the number of 
trains is reduced due to a breakdown in the circulation systems of the Verona Parona 
station, as a result of a fire in an electrical signal unit. 
 
The number of freight trains will be reduced of 40%. Eurocity trains will be guaranteed 
with delays up to 30 minutes. 
 
Long haul trains will be delayed and regional trains will be partially replaced with bus. 


